
WE ARE WARNER 
**Correction** Breakfast and lunch served during the time of school 

closure, March 23rd - April 6th, will be FREE for all students.  

We will be serving drive thru and offering delivery.  Please email 

cjackson@warner.k12.ok.us as soon as possible for our planning 

purposes.  Let us know if you will be picking up at the elementary 

cafeteria or if you will need delivery assistance.  Please only request 

delivery assistance if this option is an absolute need.   

Friday we will send out a specific plan for meal pick up/delivery, which 

will begin on Monday, March 23rd.  

 

 

Homebound Education Plan – Our team of administrators and teachers 

have developed a Homebound Education Plan, we are ready to roll out 

the details should it become necessary.  Until that time, just let kids be 

kids, that’s not a bad thing.   

Currently, the Oklahoma State Department of Education specifically 

stated that during the “cessation of school” instruction would not be 

pushed into the home, all instruction is on hold statewide.  If, or when 

that directive from the SDE changes we are ready to provide instruction 

to our students in a homebound environment.  

Thank You, 

David Vinson 
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